Focus on the Fours

Week of January 11, 2021

Dear Parents,

Welcome back to school! I am so excited to begin our wintery unit. I will be working with each child on mid year assessments and we will have fun with ice, snow dough and shaving cream! Don't forget to watch for an e-mail from me next week regarding signing up for a meeting time. I know communication has been a challenge this year. If you have any questions or any insights or concerns, please email me at mdudley@ju.edu. I do try to check it at least every other day. Or feel free to send a note to me via the red folders.

Just a reminder, we try to allow for outdoor play as often as possible so make sure your child has weather appropriate attire. Please let me know if you would like me to send home the spare clothing in the cubbies to allow you to check for fit and weather. They have all grown so much!

I am so proud of how resilient and adaptable the children are to the changes to our procedures. This has been a learning curve year for all of us in almost every aspect of our lives. The sweet friendships and the growth and learning that I see each day in our little school fill me with gratitude and hope. I wish all of you a safe, healthy and happy

new year.

Sincerely, Mrs. Dudley



Please return any library books
you may have at home.
The JU library will be closed through
January 25th. We will resume choosing a
library book to take home
Friday, January 29th.

We will have sharing time this Friday!





Fours Snack Menu

Week of January 11, 2021

Monday	Snack Mix and Apple Juice
Tuesday	Snowman Biscuits and Apple Juice
Wednesday	Snack Mix and Apple Juice
Thursday	Snowflake Crackers with Cream Cheese and Apple Juice
Friday	Popcorn and Apple Juice